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Friday 20th November 2020 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s 

class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in 

class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

 

Mrs. Campion will soon be retiring 
Mrs Campion, who has worked at Crossdale for 26 years, has made the decision that the time is right 

for her to retire and her last day with us will be Friday 11th December.  Mrs Campion has worked 

tirelessly with children throughout school, and has been our lead TA for KS1 Reading Interventions and 

Phonics for many years… I’m not sure that there is a child that she hasn’t read with in school! Her 

passion and enthusiasm for wanting to help children succeed has always been easy to see and she 

brings a vast amount of knowledge and experience to our staff team. We will miss her greatly but I’m 

sure you will join us in wishing her every happiness as she embarks on new adventures in her 

retirement. 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11th December 
On Friday 11th December all children are invited to wear a 

Christmas jumper to school.  If you would also like to make a 

donation to the charity ‘Save The Children’ on this day, you 

can do so by your child bringing their money into school on the Friday morning, and handing it to their 

class teacher.  More information about this charity and the Christmas Jumper Day can be found on 

their website; https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day . 

 

 

 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day
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Christmas Dinner – Thursday 17th December 
All children are invited to get festive and enjoy a Christmas School Dinner on Thursday 

17th December, served in their class bubble with their friends and teachers, wearing 

their Christmas jumper on this day too! 

All information regarding our school Christmas dinner can be found on the school 

website; https://www.crossdaleschool.com/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=22 . 

Please note that meals must be pre-ordered through the online form (link on the 

website) by 4th December at the latest. 

 

 

Support the PTA through smile.amazon 
Are you an amazon shopper? Did you know you could help 

raise funds for your children by shopping at 

smile.amazon.co.uk and then at no cost to you, a donation of 

0.5% of the price of eligible purchases is given to our PTA 

charity!  Click the link below … happy shopping! 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1018537-0 

 

 

Christmas Tea Towels 
You may recall that a little while ago we informed you about a Christmas Tea Towel project that the 

PTA were running to help raise funds for the children of Crossdale. The tea Towel designs are now 

ready and we are waiting for orders to be placed so that we can get the right number printed. Please 

take a look on the PTA blog (https://www.crossdaleschool.com/blog/?pid=6&nid=28&storyid=2888) for 

the order form. Orders need to be placed and paid for by 26th November to ensure we can get them 

printed and to you before Christmas. All details are on the booking form. 

 

 

 

Children in Need – Thank You 
A huge thank you for your support on Children in Need day last week; we 

raised a fantastic £234.54. 

There are some photos on the class blog pages of the children that day, so 

take a look if you haven’t already! 
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